
               Backyard Basketball 2015! 

Who:  3rd through 6th grade boys that love 

basketball and have a desire to 

improve their skills - in the off season 

What:   Drills, shooting competitions, and pick up games.  

Our focus this year will be on 3 on 3 half-court 

style games. 

Where:  RCI  

When:  Starting in April.  Dates and times will be 

updated and emailed out on a regular basis. 

Why:    Have some fun, get some exercise and   

   improve basketball skills in the off-season. 

Goal:   The ultimate goal is to get to the point where the 

kids are able to play a "clean" pick-up game on 

their own – our hope is that by providing young 

players with this opportunity to play some 

supervised pick-up games, they’ll be well on 

their way to this goal in just a few short weeks 

For more information contact: 

Chris Patterson:  pattersonsr@gmail.com  (an email list will be 

created to inform parents of scheduled gym times cancellations 

etc.) 
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